
 

My advice to teachers would be to be brave, give your children the space to be brave with technology. 
 
We need to have parameters around what we want to achieve, but we also need to explore, dig into what 
the software can do. And I think be prepared to be surprised at what we can do when we're being 
creative. 
 
You need to have a clear idea about what you want to achieve, what you think you're going to achieve, 
but be open minded. 
 
So my advice would be ambitious, be brave, be open minded about how you use this software. The 
children are going to take this to places that you haven't imagined. 
 


	 

